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October 29, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Students: 

 

As we embark on the 2021-2022 school year, we anticipate a year filled with many positive 
opportunities and measurable successes for our students.  Our school has been built on a legacy 
of excellence and it is in the spirit of excellence that I write this letter to you. I am honored to be 
the principal of a school where the students, teachers, and staff are dedicated to merit and a high 
standard of achievement.   

Pinecrest Elementary School’s goal is to maximize the potential of every child entrusted to our 
care.  In order to meet this lofty goal, the staff will work diligently to form a solid academic 
foundation for your child.  The mission of the school remains the same.  We will maximize the 
learning of every student, ensuring we motivate them to develop the grit and perseverance 
needed to strive for their own personal best while promoting social/emotional growth.   

We encourage you to be involved in your child’s education by monitoring his/her progress and by 
maintaining contact with his/her teacher.  As we continue our strong community partnerships and 
parental involvement, we invite you to be involved in your child’s education and to participate in 
the many activities that will be offered.  Our future collaboration of home and school will continue 
as we ensure that our learning environments are safe and conducive to learning.  We will continue 
to support each child’s academic, social, and emotional potential in the quest for lifelong learning 
and effective citizenship.  I thank you for allowing us to be part of your child’s academic journey. 

 

Sincerely, 

Suzette L. Fraginals  
Suzette L. Fraginals 
Principal 
 


